Hurricane Lee — 9/12/2023

Hurricanes are inherently unpredictable. There is currently a high degree of uncertainty in the forecast.
Based on MEMA, The National Hurricane Center and other forecasting models Hurricane Lee is expected
to bring tropical-storm-force winds and dangerous surf beginning Friday, September 15, 2023. Current
planning is to pull dinghy floats on Thursday. As a result, you MUST remove your dinghies from the
dinghy floats at the Owen Park Pier and Lake Street Landing by 9:00am Thursday. There are no
exceptions. We need 100% cooperation removing dinghies. If you can haul your vessel, you are advised
to do so. If you are unable to remove your vessel you must ensure that it is secured appropriately. Use
the storm protocol checklist located on the Town of Tisbury Harbormaster web page.

Remember that you are solely responsible for your vessel and any damage done to surrounding
vessels.

The Harbor Department will keep you posted with forecast updates as we receive them. Any questions,
do not hesitate to call at 508 696 4249.



